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The Faculty of Electronics & Communication Engineering at Integral University organized a an event  

"Nasha Mukt Bharat Abhiyaan under  NCORD on 19th March 2025 from 09:30 A.M. onwards . 

 Nasha Mukt Bharat Abhiyaan has some important goals: 

o It aims to cut off the supply of drugs by catching those bringing them in and stopping 

everyone from making or selling them. 

o It offers support to those who are already hooked on drugs, through counseling, rehab centers, 

and medication. 

o It wants everyone to know how bad drugs are, how they hurt your health and life, and why it's 

important to stay away from them. 

o They want to build a society where people don't feel pressured to take drugs and where it's 

easy to get help if you need it. This means involving families, communities, and even 

religious leaders. 

o They especially focus on protecting young people and people in difficult situations, who are 

more likely to get caught up in drugs. 

Under this event our 32 students partipated in debate competition on the        

       theme "Nasha Mukt Bharat" 

Nasha Mukt Bharat Abhiyan is a commendable initiative that seeks to tackle the menace of drug 

abuse in India. While it has made significant progress, continuous efforts are needed to strengthen 

rehabilitation infrastructure, enhance awareness programs, and ensure strict enforcement of anti-



drug laws. Collaboration between government agencies, civil society, and citizens is crucial in 

achieving a drug-free India. 

The event was coordinated by Dr. Saima Beg, Associate Professor, Dr Zohaib  Hasan Khan , 

Assistant Professor, Department of Electronics & Communication Engineering, Integral University. 

We express our gratitude to all the participants  for sharing their insights and knowledge, and we look 

forward to more such enlightening interactions in the future.  

 

 



 

  

  

 

    

 


